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January 28, 2021 
RE: WATER HOOK-UPS AVAILABLE 
 
Dear Riviera Heights HOA member, 
 
We have good news on the water hook-up front. Some of our homeowners called the office 
recently about water hook-ups becoming available. We contacted Lake County Special Districts 
to investigate, and they confirmed that approximately 50 water connections in CSA#20, which 
includes Riviera Heights, have opened up and are available for purchase. This is on a first-come, 
first-served basis. Those of you who already on the water hook-up waiting list maintained by 
Special Districts may have already received notice of this, giving you until January 31, 2021 to 
respond. As of February 1, 2021, Special Districts will be opening up the remaining water hook-
ups for sale to all other property owners in CSA#20. 
 
You likely will get a letter from Special Districts announcing the water hook-up availability with 
following information: 


